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Speaker Vos Statement on Evers’ Veto 

 

Madison…Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement after Governor 

Evers vetoed the maps that were largely what he proposed. 

 

“I am disappointed but not surprised by Governor Evers’ veto. His claim that the maps he 

proposed were, ‘responsive to the will of the people, avoided partisan bias and increased 

competitive legislation seats,’ fell completely apart by a 0.3% change to stop a few politically 

vindictive incumbent pairings. By signing, he would have gotten 99.7% of the maps he’s 

proposed in court. This was never about fair maps.  

 

“His action today only solidifies his trust in the Wisconsin Supreme Court to give him even more 

partisan, gerrymandered maps for Democrats—the very thing the court’s newest justice promised 

on the campaign trail while receiving record-level Democratic Party campaign donations.” 
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